Holiday Greetings from RMLS

Happy Holidays to all of our subscribers & friends in the [+
real estate world!

We’'re thankful to be working with a great network of 12,000+
Realtors® and real estate professionals in Oregon & Southern
Washington. Thank you for all you do & for helping so many
people “be home for Christmas” this year.

Warmest wishes this holiday season and cheers to a wonderful
2010!

RMLS™ Holiday Schedule

ALl RMLS™ offices will be closed for Christmas on December 25
and for New Year’s Day on January 1. Some of the RMLS™ offices
will also be closed for an additional day around the holidays.

Closed December 24: Hood River, Coos County, Curry County
Closed December 31:Eastern Oregon
Closed January 4: Florence

The RMLS™ Help Desk will also be closed Saturday, December 26
and Saturday, January 2. Should you need to report an
emergency during this time, please call our Corporate Office
(503-236-7657 in Portland, 877-256-2169 outside of Portland)
and select the “Emergency” menu option and a technician will
contact you shortly.
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